
Housing Advisory Committee 

 

Friday, November 19, 2021  

 

Draft meeting minutes 

 

The meeting was held at the Nowak Room. It started at 8:30 a.m. and concluded at 9:55 am.  

 

In attendance: Lindsay Sonnett Nancy Belanger, and Lovey Roundtree Oliff, Select Board 

Representative 

 

Also in attendance: Doug Eastman, Building Inspector/Code Enforcement Officer; Darren 

Winham, Economic Development Director; Sarah Wrightsman, Executive Director Workforce 

Housing Coalition of the Greater Seacoast and Sarah Tatarczuk, Regional Planner at 

Rockingham Planning Commission. 

 

Absent: Russ Dean, Town Manager; Dave Sharples, Town Planner; Pete Cameron, Planning 

Board Representative; Kathy Corson, and Tim Roache, Executive Director, Rockingham 

Planning Commission 

 

a. Review of October 8, 2021 and November 12, 2021 draft meeting minutes were tabled 

until our December 10, 2021 meeting. 

 

b. There was continued discussion and planning of our round table scheduled for January 

21, 2022. An updated draft agenda was provided and reviewed. There was continued 

discussion about the venue. The venue will be our public library. 
 

Our next meeting is scheduled for Friday, December 10, 2021. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Nancy Belanger, Chair 
 

 

 
 

 


